
STOLEN ANDY WARHOL PRINTS
Springfield Art Museum

Springfield, Missouri
April 7, 2016



DETAILS
The FBI is seeking information leading to the recovery of artwork stolen from the Springfield Art Museum in Springfield, Missouri. It is believed the theft occurred
sometime during the early morning hours on April 7, 2016, at which time 7 of the 10 Andy Warhol prints on permanent display at the museum were taken. The
collection, which has been owned by the Springfield Art Museum since 1985, is Set Number 31 of the Campbell's Soup I collection and is valued at approximately
$500,000. Each print in the screen print collection measures 37 inches high by 24.5 inches wide and are framed in white frames. Images of the stolen artwork are
featured above.
Anyone with information that may lead to the location of this stolen artwork should contact the FBI Office in Springfield, Missouri, directly at 417-882-3303, or the
Springfield Police Department TIPS line at 417- 869-TIPS. Additionally, individuals may contact their local FBI office or the nearest American Embassy or
Consulate.

Field Office: Kansas City

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/kansascity
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